
Want to go solar on your farm, home, or small
business, but not sure where to start?

Good news! The new Northeast Minnesota Co-op is open for new members.
This opportunity is brought to you by Iron Range Partnership for Sustainability, Minnesota
Interfaith Power and Light, Cook County Local Energy Project, and Solar United Neighbors
(SUN). It’s free to join with no obligation, making going solar easier and more affordable.

What is a solar co-op?
A solar co-op brings neighbors together
to leverage group purchasing power for
better solar pricing. Members benefit
from SUN's expertise and learn from
others in the community who have
already made the transition to solar.

Why a solar co-op?
Get a great price and service. Tap into
and understand financial incentives. Get
support throughout the process. Join for
free with no obligation to go solar.

Now is a great time to go solar:
Federal Solar Tax Credits now cover
30% of solar installation costs.
Minnesota's "net metering" ensures
your utility pays you for excess power.
Panels generate income right away
and pay for themselves over time.

Attend a Solar 101 in your
community or online

to learn more!

March 27 - Virtual Solar 101
April 8 - At First United
Methodist Church in Duluth
May 13 - At Cook County
Community Ctr. in Grand Marais 
June 17 - Virtual Solar 101

Scan to join the
co-op, register for
a Solar 101 event,

or learn more!

solarunitedneighbors.org/NEMN

For more information, contact:
John Anderson at Solar United Neighbors

MNTeam@solarunitedneighbors.org or 612-446-5577


